
Southwark Council has recently sent out a consultation document to all addresses in this area 
to find out what you think about parking. 
 
We need the views of all residents and businesses in the area – whether you own a car or not.  

 

 

November 2012 

www.southwark.gov.uk 

Peckham Road south 
 

First stage parking zone consultation
HAVE YOUR SAY 
 
Your views will help us develop our parking plans for the future 

If you haven’t received your consultation 
pack please contact us: 
 
Email: parkingreview@southwark.gov.uk    
 
Telephone: 020 7525 7764 / 020 7525 2021 
 

Your views are very important to us. 
 
Please return your questionnaire to later 
than Friday 14 December 2012 
 
You can complete the consultation online 
at: www.southwark.gov.uk/consultations  
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